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TILDEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

                                            Monday, July 7, 2014 

                                            Workshop 

                                                 

The Tilden Township Board of Supervisors met in the Township Municipal 

Building with the following present:  Supervisors Gene Schappell, Fred 

Herman, and Carl Spatz, Road Master Mike Quick, Police Chief William 

McEllroy and Township Secretary, Cheryl Haus. Residents Anna 

Shollenberger and Stacy Degler were present. 

 

The meeting was called to order @ 7:00 p.m. 

 

Items discussed were  

 

� The Board of Supervisors participated in a webinar presented by 

Bob Wood of ECN Emergency Communications Network / Code Red. Mr. 

Wood explained the Code Red system and the capabilities it has.  

There are additional options such as weather alerts, mobile app 

alerts, etc. The initial, all call, would be done by ECN to talk 

to residents and obtain ways of contact to each household. The 

cost would be $4,510.00 annually for a complete unlimited system. 

It would be an approximately two week process to set up which 

would include training. 

� Employees / New Road crew hire 

� Wooden Posts / prefilled bollards along driveway to playground. 

30 new posts would be approximately $570.00 

� Speeding issue on Hill Drive and markings on road 

� LED lighting.  The secretary will get additional proposals 

� Chief McEllroy spoke to the Board about a 2 week training (Police 

Executive Development Training Program) that he would like to 

take. All three members of the Board are fine with Chief McEllroy 

taking the training.  Chief McEllroy will use funds from his 

training budget. 

 

The meeting was adjourned @ 10:10 p.m. 
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